
FW&PCOA Region 7 Cancels April Training Events 
March 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Out of an abundance of caution in response to the COVID-19 pandemic and in adherence to the federal 
guidelines established to prevent the spread of the disease, the FW&PCOA Region 7 has cancelled 
the following training events scheduled for April. 
 
April 13 – 17, Jacobs – Pembroke Pines Water Distribution 3 Course and Exam 
 
April 20 – 24, Jacobs – Pembroke Pines Wastewater Collection C Course and Exam 
 
Students or utilities who have already paid tuition fees for the cancelled training events will receive a 
full refund from the FW&PCOA Region 7 by check. 
 
Region 7 apologizes for any inconvenience caused our students and their employers, and plans to 
reschedule the training events later in the year.  Please stay tuned to our webpage at 
http://region7.fwpcoa.org for future announcements. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tim McVeigh, Treasurer 
FW&PCOA Region VII 
Email: tim.fwpcoa@comcast.net 
Phone: (954) 683-1432 
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